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Thank you, Excellency,
Sudan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Ghana and thank them for their presentation. 
We commend the progress made by Ghana since its last review including enhancing the human rights’ legislative framework through enacting new laws such as witness protection, rights to information acts. 
In the spirit of the constructive dialogue, we recommend the following:
1- continue its efforts to strengthen human rights’ legislative, institutional and policy frameworks.
2- Strengthen its efforts aimed at achieving SDGs including expanding access to health, education and drinking water and continue the endeavors to improve livelihoods, eradicate poverty and support small and medium enterprises. 
We wish Ghana success UPR. 
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